
Terrence D. McCracken
FOIL Officer
295 Main St., Room 350
Buffalo, NY 14203-2494
Erie County Water Authority

3/28/23

Under the provisions of the New York Freedom of Information Law, Article 6
of the Public Officers Law, I hereby request a copy of records or portions
thereof pertaining to or containing the following:

.
● Water Meter reading for Hilbert College Hamburg NY in the year 2022
● Results of water testing in Hamburg NY in the year 2022
● 2022 Annual Water Quality Report
● Any reports of anthropogenic material being found in ECWA’s water

sources

I wish to have records provided in electronic formats: Microsoft Word,
Microsoft Excel, and PDF and the like would all be acceptable. If the
documents are not in electronic form, I would be willing to accept paper
copies.

I am happy to provide electronic media if that would be helpful. I am also
willing to use ftp servers or other online resources that might be available if
that would be convenient.

In case any of these requests are denied, I request that a reason for the
denial be given in writing, and the non-exempt portions of those records be
released with the omissions clearly explained.

If any portion of my request is denied, please also provide the name,
address and telephone number of the person or body to whom an appeal
should be directed. As a representative of the news media, I request a
waiver of fees. If that request is not valid, per Â§87 of the FOI Law, please
contact me.
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I am willing to discuss and clarify, break up, or amend this request in
certain ways to assist you with your work. Feel free to contact me via the
email address or telephone numbers below.

As you know, the Freedom of Information Law requires that an agency
respond to a request within five business days of receipt of a request.
Therefore, I would appreciate a response as soon as possible and look
forward to hearing from you shortly.

Thank you,

Miranda Johnson

mjohnson21@hilbert.edu


